
ROYAL SWEDISH CONSULATE GENERAL 
1616 CARGILL BUILDING 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55~02 

Minneapolis, January 25, 1968 

To the Honourable Secretary of State 
State Capital 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Sir: 

With reference to my letter of April 15, 1964, 
I have the honour to inform you that, having been 
appointed ta another post at the Swedish Ministry for 
.Foreign Affairs, I shall leave Minneapolis for Stockholm 
on January 27, 1968. 

Pending the arrival here of my successor, some­
time in early February, the current business of this 
office will be transacted by Vice Consul Gunnar Wik as 
Acting Consul General. 

In thanking you for the years it has been my 
privilege to serve in your State, I remain 

Sir, 
Yours respectfully, 
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STATE OF MtNNISOTA 
NPJm'tMEN'f OP STATE 
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